
January 18, 2020 
Happy New Year Neighbors!

The new year is upon us.
The HOA board is looking ahead to the Annual meeting to be held this year. 
This year we will be moving the date of our Annual meeting, at the request of homeowners. 
It has always been held in April, which happens to coincide with our local schools’ spring break. 
As a result, there have been many homeowners unable to attend. 

SAVE THE DATE!
Cordata Presbyterian Church has offered us Tuesday, May 12th for our Annual Meeting. 
The meeting itself will start at 7 p.m.
We will be voting on the years’ budget for dues and election of board members.

We’d like to invite you all to come early, at 6:30 for Meet and Greet time.
Home owner or Renter, you are all invited. 
We’ll provide some snacks and give neighbors an opportunity to visit and get to know each other a little better. 
We have been working on a nicer, user friendly website for Stonybrook.
Once completed, there will be links for neighborhood info, annual budget, monthly minutes and even the ability to make dues payments online. 

If you are unable to attend the Annual meeting, please assign your ballot or proxy to another homeowner who will be attending, or you may assign it to the Secretary of the board as well.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Don’t hesitate to send an email if you see something that needs attention or have any questions about the neighborhood.
email: Admin@stonybrookhoabellingham.com.

See you all in May!
The Stonybrook HOA Board

